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July 18, 2017

Dear Grade 7 parents and guardians,

I hope this note finds you and your family enjoymgelaxing and fun summer holiday. As we
prepare for the start of"rade, | wanted to share information on parentdjaa volunteering
opportunities.

With the rich, biodiverse ecosystems of Newburyaartheir classroom, seventh grade
students take to the field in September and Octblerarn how scientific knowledge can help
us better see, understand, and protect our enveothnStudents will walk the rail trail in
search of species, bike to Maudslay State Parkaictipe dichotomous keys, kayak in the
invasive phragmites “caves” along the Merrimac Riexplore beach ecosystems at Sandy
Point, and examine the impact of salinity at Joplaas. In addition, our teachers are working
on the possibility of a Whale Watch early in Septem

With a total of 6 field trips, our scientists wile hard at work. As you might imagine a lot goes
into the logistics of these trips and we are alwayseed of parent support and supervision. If
you might be interested in volunteering for a tpfgase remember that you will need an up-to-
date CORI form and fingerprints:

To complete a CORI form, please stop in the Nodkk®fand complete this form
http://www.newburyport.k12.ma.us/documents/Forms/acknowledgement-1-10-
17.pdfwith our office secretaries. You must do this @rgon.

To register for finger prints, follow this link
https://www.identogo.com/locations/massachus¥ital will register for State
Fingerprinting. The closest office is in Haverhill.

We will send more details on the trips (dates, g¢dawolunteer options) once we have the
logistics completed in mid-August (along with oeain assignments and student schedules).

Warmly, Lisa



